LAKE SAINT LOUIS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL MEETING MINUTES
THURSDAY, MARCH 29, 2018 at 6:30 PM
COMMITTEE MEMBERS


                           PRESENT         ABSENT
Dan Kettelkamp, Chairman (2019)

     FORMCHECKBOX 


       FORMCHECKBOX 

Alicia Long, Board Member (2018)

     FORMCHECKBOX 


       FORMCHECKBOX 



Mark Kaplan, Board Member (2018)

     FORMCHECKBOX 


       FORMCHECKBOX 

Sascha Ott, Board Member (2020)

     FORMCHECKBOX 


       FORMCHECKBOX 

Jennifer Meyer, Alternate (2021)

     FORMCHECKBOX 


       FORMCHECKBOX 

Staff: Shirley Vogt, ACC Coordinator 

     FORMCHECKBOX 


       FORMCHECKBOX 

MINUTES
I. Call to Order – Dan Kettelkamp
II. Roll Call – Dan Kettelkamp
III. Approval of Agenda – Approved
IV. Approval of Minutes – Approved
V. New Business –  George Rich, B.O.D. Chairman addressed the ACC regarding the boat lift issue at 13 Lakeside Circle 
       
                     Projects for review:
	
	NAME
	ADDRESS
	PROJECT
	LOT
	PLAT
	STATUS
	COMMENTS

	1
	William & Kathy Schweikert
	21 Marquette Dr.
	Replacing steps & old tie wall
	14
	South Point
	Approved
	As submitted

	2
	Daniel & Tracy Mertz
	744 High Point Dr.
	Siding, trim & soffit
	02
	High Point
	Approved
	As submitted

	3
	Brian & Lee Lindemann
	11 Ravenwood Ct.
	Deck replacement & new retaining wall
	16
	Ravenwood 2
	Approved
	Contingent upon 

City approval

	4
	Steve Baker
	16 Harbor Point Ct.
	Adding 4 Seasons room & extending the roofline over the deck
	14
	Harbor Point Est.
	Approved
	Contingent upon 
City approval

	5
	William Jones
	33 Picardy Dr.
	Tree Removal
	30
	Place
	Approved
	As submitted

	6
	James Ruedin
	133 Rue Grand
	Hardie Plank Siding
	51
	Hills
	Approved
	Pre-approved by SV & Formally approved by ACC

	7
	Payne Family Homes
	Bluffs @Crimson Oaks
	Outside Colors for

Display Home
	20
	Bluffs @ Crimson Oaks
	Tabled
	Until 4/12/18


VI. Heather Malone, General Manager formally introduced herself to the ACC 
VII. Next ACC Meeting – April 12, 2018 

VIII. Meeting Adjourned – 7:50 P.M.
Respectfully Submitted,
       Shirley Vogt, ACC Coordinator
